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Comments: I urge you to halt and reconsider the current proposal for a massive clear cutting in the North Fork of

the Nooksack region of the Mount Baker National Forest.

The huge scale of this proposal is far in excess of what that ecosystem can withstand. It would be destructive to

wildlife and salmon habitat as well as for the recreational use of the area.

It is absurd that the USFS would consider a destructive operation like this when we need to enact policies the

sequester carbon.

There needs to be an Environmental Impact Statement  before this project moves forward.  Your agency is

supposed to be working to protect these resources for posterity, not destroying them as quickly at you can get

away with.  

Again, stop this operation immediately .


